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School Closed 
Reminder that school will be closed next Monday 7th of June for the Bank Holiday. 
 
Sixth Class Farewell Funday 
6th Class have been very busy preparing timetables of activities for all classes to enjoy on 
Thursday 3rd of June for their ‘Farewell Fun Day’. We are asking all children to bring in €2 
to participate in the day and all money raised will go towards school resources. At the end of 
the day, the children are also being given the opportunity to ice-bucket either Ms Dunne or 
Mr O'Donoghue! If they would like to be in with a chance of winning this *once in a 
lifetime opportunity*, all they have to do is buy a raffle ticket for 50c. Everyone can wear in 
their own clothes and may also bring in one treat to have with their lunch. 
 
GAA Coaching 
GAA coaching will continue tomorrow for Senior Infants, 2nd, 4th & 6th classes for two more 
Tuesdays. Children may wear their tracksuit if they wish on these days.  
 
School Photos 
The school photos can still be viewed online, you can only see your own child’s photos 
online, using the slip of paper with your own personal access code. 
 
Home School Tours 
Reminder that the home school tours for the Senior classes (2nd – 6th) will take place on 
Wednesday 16th of June. There will be a 3pm finish in Robertstown GAA pitch for 5th and 
6th classes that day. The Junior home school tours (Jun Inf – 1st) activities will be held on 
Thursday 17th of June. We kindly ask parents to please pay by the end of tomorrow 
Tuesday 1st of June if possible as we need to confirm numbers. Payment can be made 
through Aladdin or call into the office if needed. 
 
Uniform 
We are hopeful June is going to be a sunny, warm month, with that in mind children may 
wear plain wine, navy, black or white shorts. It might be advisable to keep the tracksuit 
bottom in their school bag in case it gets chilly. 
 
School Books 
Books, copies and stationary will be available to purchase through the school from early 
June this year. The prices are competitive with retailers and for bulk purchases the school 
will receive a gratuity, which will be put towards resources for the school. This will be set 
up on Aladdin next week and parents can select which option suits them best. 
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